Keith Gronendyke

From:

Julia Krog

Sent:

Friday, June 17, 2022 2:11 PM

To:

Sarah Rizk

Cc:

Keith Gronendyke

Subject:

RE: Opposition to AP 2021-0010

Thank you for your comments. I've forwarded them to the project planner, Keith Gronendye.

Best,

Julia Krog

Director County of Mendocino Department of Planning & Building Services 860 N Bush Street, Ukiah, CA 95482 Main Line: (707) 234-6650

Fax: (707) 463-5709

krogi@mendocinocounty.org

Planning & Building Services Website



From: Sarah Rizk <smrizk@gmail.com> Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 2:08 PM

To: Julia Krog <krogj@mendocinocounty.org>

Subject: Opposition to AP 2021-0010

Dear Julia Krog, Director of Planning and Building,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to AP 2021-0010. I am a resident of Rays Road and I enjoy the peace and quiet of this area. I am strongly opposed to having a party venue on Rays Road, with hundreds of people coming and loud music occurring every other weekend. This will create a huge amount of traffic on this small road, and will create loud noises late at night. I'm also concerned about the impact to my safety and the safety of my family since I'm sure many attendees will be intoxicated and could wander onto nearby properties including ours. Rays Road is a peaceful, quiet community and we do not want a loud party venue. I urge you to deny this application.

Please attach this email to the application so it is reviewed as part of the application.

Thank you,

Sarah Rizk